## Enrollment Management Meeting Monday, June 9, 2014

## **Attendees:**

Richette Bell, Elizabeth Martinez, Felecia Hatten, Shateo Griffin, and Joseph Lewis

The primary reason for the June meeting was to discuss the process of how the \$100,000 enrollment management funds were distributed this 2014-2015 year.

The voting results were not in, and Marci wasn't present to ask which proposal received the most votes.

Elizabeth suggested that the individuals do a presentation with their proposal to receive money due to the fact that we are talking about big money and other committees have individuals do presentations with their proposals.

Also Elizabeth stated that if the proposal involves more than one department, both departments should be present.

Richette mentioned that she needs more clarity on some of the proposals and it would have been a good idea to have the requesters do presentation so we could ask questions. She said she didn't feel comfortable presenting proposals we selected to Dr. Curry because she had some unanswered questions.

The committee decided that the way we reward money next year sould be a lot different. The committee also agreed that we should have a meeting in July.

Richette will do research to see who the voting members are and who are just members due to the low participation with the voting. She will ask if the members that do not attend to give up their seats for new members. She will discuss with Dr. Curry to see how members can be replaced with individuals who will show up to meetings and participate in the voting.

dmb